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2020 Renewals and Verification of Renewals

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Candace Robinson.

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of Audiologists, Hearing Aid Dispensers, and Speech Language Pathologists (4812 recipients)

Board of Audiologists, Hearing Aid
Dispensers & Speech-Language
Pathologists
2020 License Renewals and Online License Verification

Good morning licensees.  This message serves to address any concerns regarding 2020
license renewals.  Due to the pandemic and the Governor's Executive Order related to various
healthcare matters, license renewals for those with an expiration date of May 31, 2020 will be
granted an extension 30 days past the date that Governor Hogan lifts the pandemic, without

late fees or other penalties.  Additionally, if you have already renewed your license online, you
should be able to verify your license through our website in lieu of the official certificate that
will be sent to you as soon as we are able to.  You can do so by going to the landing page of

our website:  https://health.maryland.gov/boardsahs and under the menu on the left hand side,
click on "verify a license." We appreciate your patience during these unprecedented times and
continue to aim to serve all licensees in a timely manner. Please reach out with any questions

or concerns.  The staff contact information for various matters is also at the bottom of the
landing page of our website. Thank you for your service and be well.

Kind regards,

Candace

Candace G. Robinson, Au.D., CCC-A, FAAA
Executive Director, Board of Examiners for Audiologists, Hearing Aid Dispensers
& Speech-Language Pathologists
Maryland Department of Health

https://health.maryland.gov/boardsahs


4201 Patterson Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21215
410-764-4723 (office)
443-915-7981 (cell)
410-358-0273 (fax)
candace.robinson@maryland.gov

Please do not unsubscribe. This is an official notification from the Board. To manage your email address and password,
please visit your Subscriber Preference Page. If you have questions or problems with the subscription service, please
visit subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com.

This service is provided to you at no charge by:

Maryland Department of Health [Boards & Commission].
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